
Hello there, 
 
I’d like to add my voice to the numerous people who want to end Qualified Immunity for police or (at 
the very least) limit it’s use significantly. The police are in a unique position of being able to remove a 
persons rights to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness without any accountability. Police have used 
that in order to silence their opposition and subdue the populace, while allowing, even encouraging, 
certain groups to assist them in causing havok in our city. 
 
In addition, I believe that officers who have been disciplined multiple times for excessive force need to 
be removed from the police and not allowed to be rehired the next district over. As it stands it is all too 
easy for an officer to get rehired or move to another district when they’ve been caught deliberately 
causing harm. 
 
-Jon 
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